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Aug 26    Lisa White; Tourism Kamloops 
Sep 2      Club Business Meeting 
Sep 9      Capt. Liz Campbell; RCAF CC-177   
                Globemaster III 
Sep 16    Bob Lemon; restoration of "The   
               Cathedral Church of St. Michael  
               and All Angels" 
Sep 23    Andrea Manifold; Habitat for  
               Humanity 

Sep 30   Jace Anderson; Tourism Medicine   
               Hat 

 

We need more speakers so please let 
Ron Becker know if you have any leads.  
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LAST WEEK’S ZOOM MEETING 
 

 
 
 
 
 www.dropbox.com/t/noCh13JhWuf5G5MG 

 

SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/t/noCh13JhWuf5G5MG


 

 

 

 

Foundation Moment - What is a Paul Harris 
Fellow? 

Established in 1957, Paul Harris Fellow 
recognition is given to individuals who 
contribute, or who have contributions made in 
their name, of $1,000 to the Annual Fund, 
PolioPlus, or an approved Foundation grant. 
Recognition consists of a certificate and pin. 

Paul Harris Fellows can also be given on 
behalf of someone through Foundation 
Recognition points or through a combination 
of points and outright donations. Since the 
creation of the Paul Harris Fellow, over 1.6 
million people have become Paul Harris 
Fellows, including notable figures such as 
U.S. President Jimmy Carter, Russian 
President Boris Yeltsin, and polio vaccine 
developer Jonas Salk.  

Use the Club Recognition Summary to see 
your club’s Paul Harris Fellows. 

Are you ready to become a Paul Harris 
Fellow and join your fellow Rotarians in 
financially supporting The Rotary 
Foundation? 

 

 

Jack reported that their activities have 
continued and that they are working with 
several groups. This includes a cooperation 
with UBCO and the development of a Global 
Peace Constitution.   

 
Jack did send me a copy of the presentation 
they have developed but I did not have time 
this week to mine it for material for this 
newsletter. I’ll try to do better next week.  
 
 

 
 
World Peace Day – Tuesday, 
September 21, 2021 – plan are underway 

to dedicate Adolph Illichmann’s bench and 
plaque for that day.  
 
 



4TH ANNUAL
GOLF

TOURNAMENT 

W E S T  K E L O W N A  D A Y B R E A K  R O T A R Y
A N D  K E L O W N A  S U B A R U  P R E S E N T S

For the benefit of the West Kelowna
KidSport BC Program

September  9 ,  2021

Black  Mountain  Golf  Club

V I S I T  W W W . G O L F G E N I U S . C O M  T O

R E G I S T E R

https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/7491286942093453959


 

 

Rotary District 5060 Website – 
Rotarians need to make a habit of visiting this 
site on a regular basis.  

 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005 
 
 
 
Rotary District Videos 
 

https://vimeo.com/rotary5060/videos 

 
There are new video Zoom recordings 
uploaded to the district Vimeo page 
frequently for your viewing pleasure. 

 
 
 
Ron Becker’s Holidays –  

 
Ron and Irene managed to spend a little time 
at Gardom Lake this month and sent me a 
few pictures.  

 

 
A certain duck who made fun of Ron last year 
came looking for him 

 

 
The duck trying to hijack or at least get a free 
ride on the kayak 

 

 
Ron’s new friend trying to do a little sucking 
up by standing on his hand. Could the cooler 
and expectations be affecting her behaviour? 

 
  
 

 
THIS WEEK’S REGULAR MEETING 

 
 Thursday, August 26, 2021 at 7 pm. 
 
As in the previous year, there will be a 
social period from 6:45 to 7 pm. 
 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060/videos
https://vimeo.com/rotary5060/videos


 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
 
Our guest speaker this week was Kim Lucy 
who is Director, Business Development at 
Viking Cruises. 
 
Kim described how Viking is beginning to 
restart their travel business in a new covid 
world and the many challenges they have 
had to face and solve.  
 



 

 

It was an interesting presentation and left me 
interested in leaving the shelter of my house. 
I was also surprised to how large Viking 
Cruises is and all the travel venues they offer. 
I always just thought of them being just river 
cruises and how now must consider the fact 
that they travel to seven continents, 5 oceans 
and some 95 countries.  
 
Take a look at the zoom presentation she 
made and then drift over to their website to 
stir your own travel dreams.  
 
www.vikingcruises.com 
 

 
 
 
GALLERY 
 
A sample of some photographs taken by 

Tassanee (USA). To see more of his gallery 

go to www.tassanee.com 

 

 
Redemption 

 

 
Dreamscape 

 

 
Eminence 

 

 
Contact 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.vikingcruises.com/
http://www.tassanee.com/


 

 

ADVERTISING 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 


